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I am a retired person who moved to Oregon from Florida to find like-minded people who want to preserve the
environment and work to fight climate change. I am terrified of climate change for the sake of my children and
grandchild. We have to do something besides let corporations destroy and pollute. I strongly and completely support
the passage of LC 19.
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History, despite its wrenching pain, cannot be unlived, but if faced with courage, need not be
lived again.  --Maya Angelou


